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Sylvie Leblanc - Member at Large Report 
National Capital Region (NCR) Regional Executive 

Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC) 
May to September 2017 

 
 
 
I was elected member at large in May 2017 and am embracing the challenge 
for the next two years. I wish to thank the Council and members for 
supporting me. You have given me an opportunity to work with you and to 
draw on my experience and knowledge for the greater benefit of our union 
and our membership. 
 
I am committed to representing our region, participating in PSAC 
mobilization events, attending Council meetings and engaging in debates 
and discussions.  
 
Portfolios 
Every member at large has one or several portfolios. I have been assigned 
the following: health and safety (adding defibrillators to the Canada Labour 
Code), management’s duty to accommodate, Office 2.0, and updating PSAC 
practices pertaining to verification of delegate credentials at Regional 
Council quarterly meetings.  
 
Regional Committees 
For the past year, I have been attending monthly meetings of the Regional 
Education Committee and the Comité régional des femmes francophones de 
la RCN. I am also vice-president of the Regional Health and Safety 
Committee and recently joined the Members with Disabilities Action 
Committee (MDAC). On June 5, I attended my first Regional Executive 
meeting.  
 
In closing, I wish to underline the important contribution of the following 
sisters and brothers who are dedicated activists, working vigilantly to 
improve the vital role of our union in serving our members. Congratulations 
to Chantal Fortin, Anna Bogdan, Sandrine Oka, Pierre Lamy, Jean Lalonde, 
Rod Dafoe, Imre Bene and Robert Basque for their hard work. I must also 
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mention the exceptional work done by PSAC staff in the NCR regional 
offices, particularly Marc Béland and Louise Patrice. 
 
Thank you sisters and brothers! 
 
Sylvie Leblanc 
Executive member at large 
 
 
 
 


